
SPECIAL MEETING NOTICE: 
HOPEWELL EAST 

GROUNDBREAKING
CEREMONY

City of Bloomington Capital 
Improvement (CBCI) Hopewell East 

Groundbreaking Ceremony
will occur at 3:30 p.m. on

Friday, July 21, 2023
This ceremony will be held at 403 West 2nd Street. Free parking is available on 
the North Side of Centerstone, at Kroger Seminary Square, or on the Southwest 

Corner of the W 1st Street and Rogers Street intersection.

There will NOT be a hybrid/virtual option for this ceremony.

The CBCI will conduct its meetings as though it were subject to the Indiana Open Door Law (I.C. § 
5-14-1.5)(“ODL”).Therefore this statement provides notice that this meeting will occur and is open for the

public to attend, observe, and record what transpires.




